MEMORANDUM

TO: Joint Budget Committee Members

FROM: Tom Dermody, Joint Budget Committee Staff, 303-866-4963

SUBJECT: MIL Technical Correction – Removal of Footnote

DATE: March 13, 2015

At the Department of Military and Veterans Affairs figure setting presentation on February 10, staff recommended the Committee continue a footnote for the Division of Veterans Affairs, Mental Health, Employment, Housing and Other Veterans Services line item. The legislative intent addressed in the footnote was added to statute last year in H.B.14-1205 (Veterans Assistance Grant Program). Based on the addition of the statutory requirement, **staff recommends that the Committee discontinue the footnote.**